
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/30/2010 3:00:26 PM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Paul -1 understand that TURN is going to file a request for an investigation into Bonus Depreciation 
today and that the Commission is going to mail a resolution asking the utilities for information on bonus 
depreciation. I can appreciate the Commission's concern, but isn't this an unorthodox way of doing this
?
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